
The Bi-Monthly Newsletter of  
First Baptist Church of Haleyville 
 

Sunday School, January 28, 2018   

Members Present...................................188 

New Members...........................................0 

Guests......................................................20 

Total Attendance..................................208 

Contacts...................................................10 

 

Sunday School, February 4, 2018 

Members Present....................................192 

New Members............................................0 

Guests.......................................................17 

Total Attendance..................................209 

Contacts.....................................................9 

Vol. 51:  Issue 3 

February 11, 2018 

 

Our policy for our prayer list is to list someone for two publications and then remove 

them.  We are going to follow this policy to the best of our ability.   

Stay current through our website 

www.fbchaleyville.org  

First Baptist Church Haleyville 
1103 21st Street, Haleyville, AL 35565 

Phone: (205) 486-3762       Fax: (205) 486-7299 

Office Hours:  Monday—Friday, 8:00 a.m.— 4:00 p.m. 

Your FBC Ministry Team 

Rev. Nathan Carroll, Pastor 

Rev. Jon LaMarque, Associate Pastor: Students 

Peggy Harlan, Minister of Preschool 

Bill and Ann Self, Ministers of Senior Adults 

Gina Corsbie, Interim Music Director    

 Kevin Wilson, Interim  Worship  Leader 

Lori Crook, Children’s Minister 

FBC Worship Schedule 

Sunday School                  9:45 AM 

Morning Worship                  11:00 AM 

Evening Worship/Discipleship Training           5:30/6:15 PM
  

Wednesday: 

Children’s Choir                                                3:15 PM 

Fellowship Meal       5:30 PM 

Adult Bible Study/KidsPoint/Mission Friends  6:00 PM 

Surrender (Youth Bible Study)                          6:30 PM 

Adult Choir        7:00 PM 

Donnie Aderholt 

Jim Masdon 

Wayne Elkins 

Mandy Burton Ottilege 

Wayne Elliott 

Jackie Thrasher 

Ben Moore 

The Family of Hal Bradberry 

The Family of Lucille Gaskin 

Cindy Lyons 

The Family of Mary Catherine 

Whitlock 

Craig Beech 

Sandra Thrasher 

Donna Morgan 

Annie Irene Campbell 

Vayrene Lowman 

Steve & Sue Lawrence 

Jim & Movelene Wakefield 

Patsy Aderholt 

Annis Steele 

Barbara Majors 

Sarah & Jackie Nix 

Clyde King 

Mark & Jessica Burleson & Baby 

Bobby Moore 

Tamara Adams 

Sylvia Banks 

Don Minor 

Katy Beck Benton 

Juliette Dobbs 

Edna Teague 

Ann Posey 

Marie West 

Terry Towe 

Tucker Howell 

 

Stewardship Report:  
Sunday, January 28, 2018 

  Budget Needed .….……… ..$13,585.02 

  General Fund.........................$12,751.50 

  Program Ministries.....…….....$1,473.50  

  Designated Ministries…..........$1,700.00 

 

Stewardship Report:  
Sunday, February 4, 2018 

  Budget Needed ….….….......$13,585.02 

  General Fund…….…............$14,602.00 

  Program Ministries..................$2.839.00 

  Designated Ministries.............$1,780.00 

  Lottie Moon Y-T-D..............$15,731.00 

Greeters 

February:  

Howie Lyons 

Drew Thrasher 

March: 

We need greeters for March!  

 

 

First Family Prayer Concerns 

 

Weekly Financial Reports 

 

2018 Financials: February 4 , 

Total Budget Requirement YTD 
$67,625.10 

Tithes/Offerings/Gifts YTD 
$61,285.17 

Little Lambs YTD 
$3,515.50 

Wednesday Night Supper YTD 
$775.00 

Total Receipts YTD 
$65,575.67 

Total Expenses YTD 
$74,443.78 

 

January 28, 2018 

Weekly Budgeted 

Requirements 

$13,585.02 

 

 

Tithes  

Offerings, Gifts 

Given this Week 

$12,751.50 

February 4, 2018 

Weekly Budgeted 

Requirements 

$13,585.02 

 
 

Tithes 

Offerings, Gifts 

Given this Week 

 $14,602.00 
Deacon’s Ministry 

Sunday, February 11, 2018 

Vernon Mott                       486-7353 

James Glasgow           205-272-2880 

Keith Brannon                    269-0757 

 

Sunday, February 18, 2018 

Tim Wakefield                   486-7439 

George Farris                     486-0123 

Bobby Crook                      269-0946 

 

Sunday, February 25, 2018 

Bo Wilcoxson             205-494-1024 

Joey Adamson                    269-6696 

Harold Painter                    269-4658 

Ushers 

February:  

Harold Rhodes 

March:  

Harold Rhodes  

 John Tedder 

 

 

Jack Howell 

Vickie Stuart 

Dani Taylor 

Ronald Loden 

Larry Hunter 

Marguerite Brents 

Ellen Sherrod 

Joe Daly (military) 

Zach Pierce (military) 

Janice Watson 

Rita Harris Jeffreys 

Gunnar Hugh Rambo 

Sibyl & Suzanne Reece 

Patsy McDonald 

Larry Roberts 

Danny Holdbrookis 

Jason Green 

Sierra King 

Thressa Bustin  

Sherry Davis 

Sally Bryant Gist 

Sarah Finley 

 

If you see anyone on the list 

that needs to be removed or 

added please call the church 

office . (486-3762) 

(486-3762). 



Calendar of Events 

February Events 

8  Harvest of Hope 

11 Centri-kid deposit due 

11 Honduras Meeting 

12 Young at Heart Luncheon 

15  Benevolence Meets 

16  Young sat heart Trip 

18  A.B. Lowe signing 

19  Finance/Deacon meeting 

22  Harvest of Hope 

25  Men’s Ministry Breakfast 

March Events 

4  Youth Breakfast 

5  Life Screening 

5  Swamp John’s 

6  BMW 

8   Harvest of Hope 

12  Young at Heart 

15  Benevolence 

19  Finance/DeaconMeeting 

22  Harvest of Hope 

23  Young at Heart Trip 

25  Men’s Ministry Breakfast 

31  Easter Egg Hunt 

 

Romeo Prayer Group  

8:00 A.M. every  

Monday morning  

at the Galley. 

Teller Committees:  

February: Judy Burton, Don 

Defoor, Ann Mott 

March: Annette Aderholt, Daphne 

Benefield, & Faye Gilbert 

Nursery Workers 
Sunday, February 11, 2018 

0-12 Months: Peggy Harlan 

One & Two Year Olds: Beth 

Moore 

Three Year Olds:  Michelle Cole, 

Tiffany Harlan 

Sunday, February 18, 2018 

0 -12 Months:   Peggy Harlan 

One & Two Year Olds: Susan 

Lawson 

Three Year Olds: Michelle Cole, 

Tiffany Harlan 

Youth Stuff 

At Surrender, we are doing a series on 

The Book of Mark. Join us at 6:30 in The 

Nest. 

 

Meet with our small groups every Sunday 

morning at 9:45. We are in Acts.  

Children’s Corner 
 

Wednesdays After School 

252 Leader Rotation 

              February  11 -Bobby and Lori Crook 

              February  18 - Ben  and Paige Hooker 

              February  25 –Chad and Katelin Bell 

                

Monday,  March 5th 

3:00-6:00 PM 
Parking Lot Across from Wal-Mart 

 

February 7 

Eggs 

 Biscuits  

Bacon 

Chocolate Gravy 

Orange Juice 

 

February 14 

Lasagna 

 Salad  

Garlic Bread 

Éclair Cake 

 

February 21 

Sandwich Bar 

 Chips 

Peach Cobbler 

 

February 28 

Poppyseed Chicken 

 Rice  

Green Beans 

Roll 

Pie 

Wednesdays at 6:00 

Honduras Mission Trip 

July 3rd-10th 

There will be an informational plan-

ning meeting for anyone who might 

be interested in going to Honduras 

on February 11, 2018 at 4:00 in  

room N110. Information will be 

made available and questions an-

swered at this time. 

 

Thank You 

Dear Church, 

Thank you for your kindness and sympathy at a time when it was deeply ap-

preciate at the loss of our loved one. 

Bill Adams Judy Hyre & Family 

Flowers 

The rosebud is placed in celebration of the birth of Langston Michael Godsey. 

He was born on January 24, 2018. He weighed 7lbs 12oz and 21.5 in. He was 

welcomed by his parents, Jason & Enjoli Godsey and big brother, John Barrett 

and big sister Ellis. Proud grandparents in our church are Natalie & Mike 

Boykin and Jay & Linda Godsey. 

 

The rosebud is placed in celebration of the birth of Lou Jackson Hyde. He was 

born on January 25, 2018. He weighed 9 lbs 10oz and was 21 1/2 in. He was 

welcomed by his parents Heather & Matt Hyde and big sisters Sarah Elizabeth 

Hyde & Mary Ashford Hyde. Proud grandparents in our church are Don &  

Violette Defoor. 
Young at Heart 

Keep Friday, February 16th, 

open on your calendars. We’re 

planning an outing that day and 

wanted you to have a heads-up, 

and the destination is TBD. We 

have 2 or 3 places in mind and 

we need to investigate a little 

more. Itineraries for the first 

part of the year will be available 

at February’s luncheon, Febru-

ary 12th. Bro. Don Smith will 

be visiting with us that day, and 

hopefully the weather will be 

nice. Stay warm and well!  

Numbers 6:24-26 

Winston Baptist Association News 

 
Work Days on New Building 

February 10th 8:30-3:00  

February 24th 8:30-3:00  

 

 

Children’s Home Food Drive 

Begin now to collect for the 

Food Drive for Decatur Children’s 

Home. All items MUST  be within the 

“use by” date. Deadline for our church 

will be February 21st. Boxes will be 

placed around the church or you may 

bring to the office. 


